
COEUS PROPOSAL TYPES 

 

Administrative Action 
 
Workflows proposals requiring additional action or signature approval (i.e., 
changes in PI, rebudgeting requests) 
 

New 
 
Application submitted for funding for the first time.  This also includes multiple 
submission attempts within the same round. 
 
 

Renewal 
 

 

Project for which previous years of funding have elapsed.  Renewals request 
additional funding to continue previously awarded projects through either an 
announced open competition, or closed competition with no guarantee of funding.  
Proposals of this type generally receive a new SAP Grant Record. 

 
 

Continuation 
 
Progress report submitted to receive an increment of funding from a previously 
awarded amount. This proposal type allows departments to workflow business 
documents and address research compliance areas.  This proposal type does not 
create an Institute Proposal Record and are excluded from Institutional Success 
Rate calculations. 

 
 

Revision 
 
Proposal that requests additional funding, equipment, time, etc. to expand the 
scope of work for a current award.  For example, the old NIH Supplement is now 
named a Revision.  Applicants should contact the awarding agency on advice on 
submitting revision applications. 
 

Resubmission 
 

Revised/amended proposal addressing reviewer feedback. Or, a revision of a 
submitted, but possibly still “PENDING,” proposal (2nd or 3rd attempt at getting 
project funded). Where the revision is a subsequent attempt, a new Institute 
Proposal number is created. Where the revision addresses reviewer feedback, 
Research Admin will “sequence” the original Institute Proposal record instead of 
creating a new record. Note that NIH allows only 1 resubmission.  

 



 

Task Order 
 

Proposal requesting funds for work or services conducted under an existing 
Master Agreement (a type of contract that does not procure or specify a firm 
quantity of services except through the issuance of individual Task Orders)  

 

 

No Cost Extension 
 

Proposal allows workflow of necessary business documents and addressing of 
research compliance areas (protocols, COI, etc) associated with the extension of 
work past an original end date. This proposal type does not create an Institute 
Proposal record and are excluded from Institutional Success Rate calculations.  

 

 

Internal Pre-Application 
 

Application (consisting of a brief description of a research plan and estimated 
budget [white-paper]) competing internally at JHU for the ability to be submitted 
by JHU externally.  

 

 

Grants.Gov pre-application 
 

Application to gauge the interest of potential sponsors prior to submission of a 
formal proposal. NIH applications must go through G.G; NSF applications must go 
through FASTLANE; sponsors determine who will be invited to submit full 
proposals. Note: Proposal type in Coeus is NEW; pre-application should be selected 
for Submission Type in the Grants Gov Submission Details window.  

 

 

Negotiation only 
 

Proposal type allows departments to workflow business documents and address 
research compliance areas (protocols, COI, etc) for proposals not including dollar 
amounts (MTA/ non-disclosure/ confidentially agreements, MoU, LOI, etc). Once 
an Institute Proposal number is created, ORAs can use the Coeus negotiation 
module to track negotiation activities related to the agreement. Institute Proposal 
records with this type are excluded from Institutional Success Rate calculations.  

 

 
 

Internal Application 
 

Proposal for funding by JHU (e.g. SOM: Clinician Scientist Awards) or a proposal 
for interdivisional, coordinated programs requiring JHU internal peer review (e.g. 
NIEHS Superfund Basic Research and Training Program). Proposals of this type 
do not create an Institute Proposal number and are excluded from Institutional 
Success Rate calculations.  

 

 


